
    

 

  

24th May  2016   

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RECEPTION – RICHIE THE RANGER VISIT 

 

Reception children will be having a visit from Richie the Ranger on Tuesday 

7th June. Richie will be taking the children on a ‘creepy crawly’ hunt which will 

enhance their learning about their topic ‘Minibeasts’. 

 

There will be no change to lunchtime arrangements. 

 

Children are to wear their school uniform as normal.  

 

We are asking for a donation of £1.00 towards the cost of the Ranger. 

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 


